
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concern regarding some recent 

charges on my account that appear to be unrecognized subscription costs. 

Upon reviewing my recent statements, I noticed charges labeled as [specific labels or amounts] 

that I do not recall authorizing. I would appreciate your assistance in clarifying these charges and 

providing any relevant information regarding the subscriptions associated with them. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response to resolve 

this issue. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


